Dear Parents and Carers, 22" June 2018
Your child has earned 3 party cards which entitles them to attend our 4Rs party this term!

The treat for this term is a special invitation to the Kent Police open day in Maidstone on Friday 29"
June. This is a day which is intended specifically for Years 5 and 6 with displays and activities
including:

A visit from a police helicopter (children are allowed to go inside)

Police dog displays (including the puppies)

A re-enactment of a police car pursuing an offender with ambulances and fire engines in attendance
A ‘public order’ display in our ‘street scene’ (a real-scale street where officers are trained)

A staff safety display in our large gym (showing how officers safely deal with offenders)

Our firearms range (with displays showing how to tell a real gun from an imitation)

Life-saving demonstrations

Crime prevention stalls (staying safe out and about and online including road safety)

A Taser display

How we use drones (including a live demonstration)

How our Control Room operates (where we take 999 and 101 calls)

Lots of blue light vehicles (which children can sit on or go inside) including police, fire and search and
rescue vehicles

A visit to a cell in our custody suite

Free face painting and bouncy castles.

Overall, the day is both educational and huge amounts of fun for everyone.

The children will be driven in the school minibus within school hours. They will need to wear school
uniform and will require a packed lunch and drink (no glass or chocolate). If your child is entitled to
free school meals and requires a packed lunch prepared by our kitchen, please let me know by
Wednesday 27" June at the latest.

Yours sincerely,

Scott Guy
Assistant Head Teacher




